Faculty Development Committee

11-15-2012

Attendance: Sue Walsh, Mike Rousell, Erika Leppmann, Anne Connor, George Quainoo, Marianne Golding and two students, Alexandria Russell and Kyle Ragsdale

3:30

Meeting opened.

George moved that the minutes be accepted - Marianne seconded.

Mike was asked to record the minutes.

Erika: Some disconnect with the application proposal and our scoring worksheet. 

Anne: Do we score regional, national, and international travel differently? Some applications don’t even have travel as a component.

Mike: Should we eliminate column “C” from the scoring (travel) so that non-travel requests don’t receive a lower total score?

Anne/Sue: Should mini grants have a “recently” funded factor?

Unable to reach a satisfactory decision with the spreadsheet scoring model and decided to reconvene on Monday, November 19 at 12:30 to rank proposals.

The students left at 4:30

We had a general discussion about our discomfort having access to delicate information, discussions, and decisions regarding faculty funding. Should we blank out applicants’ names? This has never been the committee’s practice.
Sue: Students are ex-officio members with or without voting privileges (depending on committee), and are asked to treat the conversations as confidential. 

Minutes submitted by Mike Rousell

